
Schedule 2 to the Minutes of the 
Public Hearing meeting of 
Richmond City Council held on 

... M .... a ... Y ... o ... r .... a .... n .... d.,.C .... o ... u .... n .... c_ill ... o .... rs ___ ................... Tuesday, May 19, 2015. 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

MayorandCouncillors 
Tuesday, 19 May 2015 2:57 PM 
'MONIKA AND KELLY' 

Subject: RE: Coach Houses in the Edgemere Neighbourhood 

This is to acknowledge and thank you for your email of May 19, 2015 to the Mayor and Councillors, in connection with the 
above matter, a copy of which has been forwarded to the Mayor and each Councillor for their information and will be 
available at the Public Hearing meeting tonight. 

In addition, your email has been referred to Edward Warzel, Manager, Community Bylaws regarding cars parked on the 
street. If you have any questions or further concerns at this time, please call Mr. Warzel at 604.276.4000. 

Thank you again for taking the time to make your views known. 

Yours truly, 

Michelle Jansson 
Manager, legislative Services 

No. Be \!6V 

Email: mjansson@richmond.ca 

From: MONlKA AND KELLY [mailto:monkel@shaw,ca] 
Sent: Tuesday, 19 May 2015 2:52 PM 
To: MayorandCounciliors 
Subject: Coach Houses in the Edgemere Neighbourhood 

Good afternoon, 

I understand that Coach Houses are on the agenda for the Public Hearing tonight. 
We live in the Edgemere neighbourhood and have watched as properties on Williams Road have been developed from 1 
residential home to 2; and now with the addition of 2 coach houses as well. 
The property on the corner of Williams Rd and Aquila Rd was allowed to develop 2 homes with 2 coach houses (over 
garages) with what seems to be no yard space and minimal parking. 
There is a lot of traffic at this intersection as it is the main entrance to our section of the Edgemere neighbourhood. There 
is also a main crosswalk located at this intersection for foot traffice to McNair High School. The addition of vehicles 
parked on the road from this property alone can make driving on Aquila Rd very dangerous. 
Please advise who we need to contact if too many parked cars are encroaching on the driving portion of Aquila Road. 

thank you, 
Monika Mccormack 
604-274-7133 
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